
IREC Releases Report on State
of Distributed Electricity

Multiple  compounding  factors  are  driving
national  movement  toward  a  more  modern
electricity grid, one that enables a cleaner
energy  future,  reports  the  Interstate
Renewable  Council  in  a  new  white  paper.

IREC says this report offers a unique look at easing that
transition, and offers five insightful approaches for state
utility  regulators  who,  ultimately,  will  facilitate  this
transition through the rules and regulations that govern the
electricity system and electric utilities.

“IREC seeks to provide regulators with some practical pathways
for  consideration  as  they  address  the  changing  roles  and
interests of customers and utilities,” says IREC’s Regulatory
Program Director, Sara Baldwin Auck.

Download the white paper.
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